
Pedestrian Bridge Project Bid-Opening Meeting
for Main Street Pedestrian Bridge Project (STP BP 14(3), STP MB 17(7)

Plainfield Special Select Board Meeting
January 22, 2021

Approved Minutes

Meeting via Zoom.  Present were Select Board members Tammy Farnham, Sasha Thayer, and
Jim Volz.  Also present were Linda Wells (Town Clerk), Alice Merrill (community member and
Town Grant Writer), Andrea Day (Dufresne Group engineering), Alan David (Neil H Daniels,
Inc.), Matt Wheeler (SD Ireland), and Jill Korcoulis (Construction Summary)

The meeting started at 4 PM.  Tammy Farnham conducted the meeting.  She convened the
meeting, did introductions, and announced that the purpose of the meeting was to open bids for
the pedestrian bridge project.  Town Clerk Linda Wells verified that only two bids were received. 
The bids received were:

Neil H Daniels in the amount of $649,790.00
SD Ireland in the amount of $1,178,775.00

Andrea Day, Dufresne Group, stated that she will review the bids, verify that the low bidder
appears to be Neil H Daniels, check the math on the bids and make sure that the bidders included
everything that they were supposed to,  and will issue a letter identifying who the low bidder was. 
Tammy Farnham confirmed that the bid materials will be sent to Dufresne Group promptly.

Jim Volz made a motion to adjorn the meeting was made and approved unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 4:06 PM.

Minutes prepared by Alice Merrill


